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The proposed recycling plastics facility will not only bring massive increased traffic but would be situated 100m 
from residential housing and 400 meters from a child care facility. I understand plastics need to be recycled but 
the location proposed is such an inappropriate site. This type of facility should be located in a remote area. 
Trains should be considered as the means of transportation for the plastics to a remote location. The southern 
highlands is renowned for picturesque countryside and fresh air. The area would suffer immensely from such a 
facility. Please do not approve a facility that would pollute and contaminate such a pristine area. The southern 
highlands needs to remain clean as a food bowl and water supply for Sydney. 
 

 




